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The next stated meeting of the Delaware Valley Conjuror’s Club will be held on Monday, June 12" at
7:30 post meridiem. Lecture Night! A lecture by noted magi Jay Scott Berry. There are several lectures
that he does, so who knows which one we’ll get. But bound to be informative and intimate (not like at
Little’s, where that Mass of Humanity makes it tough to see). Silks, sponges, Sanada gimmick, ... For
more info, point your browser to www. jayscottberry.com.

Also, at some point I’m told we’ll be discussing the Future of the club. As in future meetings ~ we’re not
going to disband and form a cult, or anything, although that might be cool: “All hail the Mighty DeSouzal
Enter the Inner Sanctum by performing an acceptable Zarrow shuffle.”

If you don’t know about this, and you get this in time (hey, it could happen!), Bob Little’s Super Sunday is
this Sunday (June 11th). Slight price increase ($25, but still a bargain). Cail Bob at 215.632.3344 and
he’ll tell you all about it. JS Berry will be lecturing here, also, but a different lecture than the one we’ll be
having. Same guy, 2 lectures, 2 days - what a deal!

Had I gotten around to producing a newsletter last month (hey, it was Impromptu Magic Night - you
didn’t need any preparation for that, anyway. Just wait for the newsletter when it’s Mindreading Night), I
would have added this plea from Eric Paul: I have an update for you on The Healing of Magic Program. 1
set-up a session at The Golden Slipper Uptown Home in the Northeast. I will need some magicians that
are available during the day, most likely Wednesdays or Thursdays to start. Once the program is in place
we will be moving it to nights. Please include this in the newsletter and I am working with four other
rehabs right now and other opportunities will soon become available. Just have those able to help out
during the weekdays call me at 610.917.1132, or e-mail me at eric@epmagic.com.

I'watch WAY too much late night TV, and as I was clicking around the other night (amazing how many
shows you can watch at one time when armed with a remote control, isn’t it?), I stumbled upon a magic
infomercial. So I decided to forego the Shannon Tweed marathon on Skinamax and watch. Some guy
named Larry Anderson (no, not the Phillies broadcaster) has a set of tapes he’s hawking on How To Be a
Magician. Problem is, even with my skeptical view, these tapes didn’t appear to be too bad. And this
Anderson was likable, as opposed to most of those way-100-peppy sycophants you usually find. 4 tapes,
$59.95. But here’s the kicker - Order Now, and we’ll throw in a Svengali deck and a video on how to use
it. For those of us old enough to remember, it’s the return of TV Magic Cards! All that goes around comes
around, I guess. Head over to www.jawdroppers.com to check it out.

Next Month: July. Buii Shoot, preceded by a Dick Gustafson teach-in.



